
6 T/Th Kinder 

10 PAC Meeting @ 8 p.m. 

12 Sports Day; Hot Lunch—
Free PAC BBQ;                  
Gr. 6 PAT: LA (Part B) 

13 Gr. 6 PAT: Math (Part A); 

M/W Kinder 

17 Gr. 6 PAT: Math (Part B) 

18 Gr. 6 PAT: Social Studies 

20 T/Th Kinder 

21 National Indigenous Day 

23 Beach Day @ Splash Park 

26 Last Day of School—Noon 
Dismissal 

Please do not send snacks or lunch to school with your child that 

could contain any kind of nuts or peanuts. It puts others at 

unnecessary risk.   

Next Parent Council Meeting 

June 10 @ 8:00pm 

To join the meeting, use the link 

provided under the ‘Parent Council’ 

tab on the website. 

Important:  All Parents please sign 

in at the office when you are 

visiting the school. Parents that 

are volunteering please sign in 

and get a volunteer tag from the 

office.  
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Outstanding Fees 
Emails have gone home to all parents 

who have outstanding fees. Please 
attend to your fees prior to the end 

of the year. Thank you for your 
attention to this matter. 

June 26—Important Reminder 

On June 26th, the students will be 

dismissed at 12:00 noon.  Please 

send a mid-morning snack for your 

child to eat. 

School Office 
 

The school office 
will be closed 
after June 27th.  

 
It will reopen on 
August 25th!  We 

wish you all a 
fantastic summer 

break! 

Are you moving over the summer? 

The Sylvan Lake Elementary Schools have been set up 

with Catchment Zones to determine where your child 

will go to school.  If you are moving, it is important 

that you let us know before school starts in the fall so 

we can ensure that your child is at the correct school 

for your address. 

Reading Buddies! 



HARD COPIES OF THE NEWSLETTER ARE AVAILABLE IN THE OFFICE 

Please be advised that there is NO playground supervi-

sion before 8:20am or after 3:20pm.  

Students are expected to go home after school before 

going to the playground.  

Gr. 6 Pat’s 
The Grade 6 PAT’s are quickly approaching. The following 
dates are the scheduled testing days: 
 
May 28 (Wednesday) - L.A. Part A 
June 12 (Thursday) - L.A. Part B 
June 13 (Friday) - Math Part A 
June 17 (Tuesday) - Math Part B 
June 18 (Wednesday) - Social Studies 
 
Please make sure your child is well rested, brings a water 
bottle, and is prepared. Good luck to all our Grade 6 
students!! 

 

Field Trip Season is Upon Us! 

Please be attentive to your email inbox, 
as all Field Trip forms will come home 
to parents via your provided email; the 
email will be titled, “CESDworkflow.” 
If you wish to volunteer for any of the 
Field Trips, ensure that your Criminal 
Record Check is up to date and at the 
school office! 

 

Sports Day &  Free PAC BBQ Lunch 
Thursday, June 12 

 

Please feel free to join us for this fun day! Free 

BBQ lunch provided by the Parent Advisory 

Committee. All students will receive a hot dog 

lunch! We will have extra food for any parents 

and younger children who are in attendance for 

Sports Day. We look forward to seeing you!  

Custom School Supplies 

School supply lists have been sent home via School Messenger.   

The lists are also available on the Beacon Hill website. If you 

would like to place an online order for school supplies, you can 

do so using this link: Custom School Supplies     

The school code is:  BEACON2025.  The deadline to order 

online without paying a penalty fee is June 30, 2025. 
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2025/26 Homeroom Notification: Change 

As we approach the end of the school year, we 

want to inform you of an important update 

regarding report cards and class placements. On 

your child’s final report card, the teacher will 

indicate the grade level your child will be in next 

year but specific class placements, such as 

classroom teacher, will not be included. Instead, 

you will receive an email on Thursday, August 28, 

2025 from your child’s teacher with information 

about their class for the upcoming school year. 

 

We’ve made this change due to the number of 

new student registrations we receive over the 

summer. In the past, these late changes have 

required us to adjust classes and teacher 

assignments at the last minute which can be 

difficult for students and parents. 

 

While we understand that waiting for this 

information may be frustrating, we truly 

appreciate your patience and understanding. This 

decision has been made thoughtfully, with the goal 

of creating a more stable and positive start to the 

new school year for all of our students. Thank 

you for your continued support. 

Volunteer Information: With field trip season upon us, 
teachers will be looking for parent volunteers to assist 
them on trip days. All forms are available on the BHES 
website, under the “Volunteers” tab. There are some 
volunteer requirements from CESD: 
 
1. Criminal Record Checks: Criminal Record Checks 
are required for all volunteers. Please download the 
“Criminal Record Check Fee Waiver” form available on 
the website or request one from the school office. 
 
2. Oath of Confidentiality & Declaration Forms: All 
volunteers are required to fill out the Oath of 
Confidentiality form, along with the Declaration form. 
These forms are available on the website or at the 
school office.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school 
office. 
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